
Dear Colleagues,  

 

I just learned from a vendor that Peggy Bostick, Clerk of Craig County retired in December 

and that Sharon K. Braden has been appointed.  

 

If you are familiar with any of your neighboring Clerks that may have retired, please let me 

know so that I can keep this mailing list and the directory up to date.  According to my 

records, Barbara Williams and Larry Palmer  have retired and appointments have been 

made.  Diane Bruce to retire 3/1/10.  John Graham elected in special election in Smyth and 

will assume office 2/1/10.  I have updated our email directory and this will be the first test.  

 

Sharon has advised me that Peggy retired 12/31/09 and confirmed her 

appointment as Clerk. 

Let's all welcome Sharon and offer her the encouragement that we all need at this 

time.   

 

I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  

.   

Vickie S. Helmstutler, Clerk 

Henry County Circuit Court 

3160 Kings Mountain Road, Suite B 

Martinsville, VA  24112 

276-634-4892 


